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Jane Rasely

From: ajaxlomax@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 5:01 AM
To: PCD
Subject: Madrona School

I notice most of the letters in support of the Madrona School on North Madison are from people who do not live near the 
proposed school.  
Of course they would be in favor of the school if it is not in their back yard. You should only consider comments from 
those neighbors directly affected by the school's new location.  As one of those neighbors whose property abuts the 
school property I am totally opposed to the school at that loacation. 
 
Charles Trauth 
11223 Parkhill Place NE 
Bainbridge Island 


